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COMIC RELIEF 
 
A total of £262 was raised during our Super Hero Day. Thank you for 
your support. 
 
 
 
SCHOOL ATTENDANCE UPDATE: 
 
Attendance rates this term have been excellent. This week’s attendance rate of 97.9% is the 
highest that we have had for a long time and three classes had 100% attendance during the 
week.  
 
Well done and thank you for your efforts in ensuring that your child misses as few days as 
possible. Please keep up the good work. 
 
The more a child attends school, the more progress they will make. 
 

CLASS ATTENDANCE COMPETITION 
1st Place CLASS 1/2JH, CLASS 3BOL, CLASS 4D 100% 
2nd Place CLASS 6B 98.9% 
3rd Place CLASS 1GW 98.7% 
This week’s Overall School Attendance Rate >>>>>>>>>>>>> 97.9% 
The Attendance Rate since the Start of the School Year >>>>>> 96.5% 
 
 
PARENTS’ MEETINGS: 
 
These will be taking place between 3.30 p.m. and 7.00 p.m. on Monday 1st April. A letter 
inviting you to make an appointment to speak to your child’s teacher will be sent home 
shortly. 
 
 
Please make sure that the school office has up-to-date information 
about your child e.g. emergency telephone numbers and any 
changes to your child’s medical information. 
 

 
 



 
 
 


